
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Town of Colebrook 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 
 
The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Colebrook, Connecticut, hereby notifies all 
electors and citizens entitled to vote at town meetings in the Town of Colebrook that the 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 1, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Colebrook Consolidated School, 452 Smith Hill Road, Colebrook, Connecticut.  At 
that meeting, the Board of Education will discuss the purpose of considering a new HVAC 
system and Mechanical upgrade project at the Colebrook Consolidated School.   
 
Dated at Colebrook, Connecticut, this 21st day of October, 2022. 
 
 
 
Christopher Johnstone 
First Selectman 
 


